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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

Subject: Revised Proposed Amendment 002 - Mena AR0036692

From: james looney <jameslooney@menawaterutilities.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 3:45 PM 
To: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad) <Kristen.Graham@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Subject: Re: Revised Proposed Amendment 002 - Mena AR0036692 
 
Next City Council is June 11th so I plan to have this back to you on June 12th. 
 
Thank you 
James 
 
On Wed, May 22, 2024 at 3:09 PM Kristen Graham (adpce.ad) <Kristen.Graham@adeq.state.ar.us> 
wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

  

Attached, please find the revised Amendment to CAO LIS 18-046, along with a letter containing relevant 
information. Please review this documentation and, if you agree to the terms of the Order, sign and 
return to me at this email address within 20 calendar days. I’ve also attached a City Council Resolution 
form; please complete this and return it along with the signed Amendment. 

  

Once I receive the signed Order, I will take it to DEQ’s Director for his signature. Upon his signature, I will 
send you the executed copy of the Amendment, along with other relevant information/dates. 

  

Reach out if you have questions. 

  

Thank you,  

  

KRISTEN GRAHAM 

Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 

Enforcement Branch | Office of Water Quality 
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Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 

  


